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20th March 2025 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 12 – UCAT Training Day - Tuesday 17th June 2025 

On Tuesday, 17th June, Y12 aspiring Medics/Dentists will be able to take part in UCAT entry exam Training. 

The workshop provider, an annual guest who will come into school, is extremely experienced and always receives 

great feedback from students who take part. 

Students will gain valuable insight into the structure of the test, effective strategies for tackling each section, and 

tips on how to improve their performance. There will also be interactive practice sessions to enhance their problem-

solving and critical-thinking skills. The preparation is even more important as this year’s UCAT exam is changing. 

There will be no changes to their normal times of the day, just that they will be off-timetable in this UCAT full-day 

workshop. 

Any Year 12 students intending to apply for medicine, dentistry or other UCAT-requiring courses should take part 

by completing the ParentPay payment process of £93 (an amount which is considerably more competitive than 

the wider providers out there). ParentPay will open on Thursday 20th March. 

Why Attend? 

● Gain a comprehensive understanding of the *new* UCAT exam format 

● Learn effective time-management and problem-solving techniques 

● Practice key question types with expert guidance 

● Boost confidence ahead of the real test 

This is a fantastic opportunity for Y12 students to refine their UCAT skills and increase their chances of achieving 

a competitive score.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Sweta Thakrar          Mr Lee Rowe-Elliott 

Careers Lead  Biology Subject Lead 

 

      

       

    

 


